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Comments for Public Posting: Growing up in LA, Pacific Dining Car has been a special place to
my family and me. We would celebrate graduations, birthdays,
and holidays there with my grandmother. The ambiance was
unparalleled, and of course, the food was fantastic. I'm not even a
meat eater, but Pacific Dining Car holds a special place in my
heart. It was devastating to hear of its closing years back. Please
bring back this important legacy business!



